
From: Bruno, Kenneth 
Sent: 7/1/2014 4:04:24 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Clarification 

The full set of Self Reports by next Friday would be great...then additional detail later is appreciated and 
perfectly understandable. 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 3:48 PM 
To: Bruno, Kenneth 
Subject: Clarification 

Ken 

Just tried to call you. 

I spoke with' Redacted about the self report request. As usual, he set me straight. 

I guess I had not realized just how much work had gone into preparing those two previous 
binders! For each self-report we went well beyond the submittal itself and provided more 
detailed backup including copies of internal reports and other supporting documentation. It 
was labor-intensive. 

We are now up to 74 self reports, give or take. There are 17 in the two binders you already 
have, by my count. 

We can get you a full set of all our submitted 74 self reports in one binder by next Friday (July 
11), but the more detailed supporting info for each one will take longer, and would probably be 
best delivered in smaller groups over a period of weeks. 
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Thought I would make sure I understand what you are really looking for. 

Thanks Ken. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

PG&Els committed to protecting.our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please VISIT http://www.pge:com/about/eompany/privacy/customer/ 
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